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Director of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs Mr. Zeljko Obradovic and
Assistant Director Mr. Denis Tabucic were held online meeting with new Secretary General and Executive
Director of Eurogeographics Ms. Léa Bodossian.

During the meeting was discussed status of organization of the General Assembly 2021 in Sarajevo, which
will be hosted by the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs.

Other topics of interest were also discussed:



Knowledge exchange network (KEN)
Regional cooperation of geodetic administrations of Western Balkans region
The role of Eurogeographics in representing the interests of its own members in the international
frames
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